
Our goal is to host the graduation ceremonies outside in Plan A. In the event of rain or inclement
weather, Woodlawn will send communication the day before to shift to Plan B. The ceremonies will

be held in 3 groups the evening of June 1st.  The graduation  will take place in the Woodlawn

gym.   Based on last names, there will be 3 ceremonies held at 5:00pm, 6:15pm, and 7:30pm.

Each child will be strictly limited to 2 guests only if Plan B must be implemented. Guests will be

provided seating in the gym that has been spaced for social distancing.  The event will be

recorded to later share with other family members or relatives unable to attend due to attendee

restrictions.  Masks will be required. There will be no tickets issued for graduation.

Date: June 1st, 5:00pm for A-G, 6:15pm for H-M, 7:30pm for N-Z

Location: Woodlawn Middle School Gym

Graduates: Students will wear their graduation gown. Arrive 15 minutes prior to

the ceremony to meet by the learning center.

Attendees: Only 2 guests per student.

Safety Expectations: Social distancing and face masks.

Once again, thank you for your continued support in providing our
graduates a space to recognize and honor their accomplishments. We
appreciate your help in following safety expectations to make all graduates
feel comfortable attending.  Let’s hope for great weather on June 1st!


